
 

 Thank you to those of you who 

continue to follow the guidance set 

by the government, we hope todays 

changes will mean you maybe able 

to have a close friend or relative 

visit you in your back garden. 

Finally, a ‘welcome back to school’ 

for some of you in years 10 and 12. 

Are you struggling to understand consent and sex? Just imagine instead of initiating sex, you’re 
making them a cup of tea. Please watch this video for more information:     
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pZwvrxVavnQ 

Please watch the following videos. They 

all centre around the theme of consent: 

https://vimeo.com/312719179 

https://vimeo.com/312717652 

https://vimeo.com/312718979  

https://vimeo.com/312717317 

https://vimeo.com/312715406  

 

 

Remember safeguarding young people is all our responsibilities #SaferSchools 

Norfolk Police – Non-emergency 101 / Emergency 999 

 

Norwich City Football Club has teamed up with the Norfolk Safeguarding Children Board 

(NSCB) to produce a booklet aimed at tackling the issue of child sexual abuse & raising 

awareness of how we can all help in dealing with this problem. You can find it here… 

A message to you …… 

 

#ThisIsNotConsent 

 
Secondary Edition 1st June 2020 

Hi everyone, we hope you all had a good 
week off during the half term holidays. This 

weeks’ newsletter is themed around sex and 
consent, we hope you find it informative. If 

you have any thoughts please email them to 
us at  sspteam@norfolk.pnn.police.uk 

Norfolk Constabulary Safer Schools Team 

 

 

 

Stay up to date with Norfolk Safer 
Schools by following us on Twitter: 

@SaferSchoolsNfk 
 

You can also follow our  
Cadet’s Instagram account: 

@NorfolkCadets 
 

Norfolk County Council, Children’s Services have launched a new phone line and text 
message service for children and young people to use. 
 
We hope you are feeling happy and safe at home; however, we know some people often 
feel unsafe or scared. You do not need to keep it to yourself, we're here to help. 
Text us on: 07480 635060 
Call us on: 0344 800 8029 
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